From: Cristina Slaton

Sent:Wednesday, June 1, 2022 10:46 AMTo:Commissioner CorrespondenceSubject:Docket Correspondence - 20200226

**Attachments:** Docket #20200226-SU; RE. Docket #20200226-SU; EU Wastewater Application;

Docket#202002226-SU

Good morning,

Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226.

Thank you.

Cristina Slaton

EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT TO COMMISSIONER LA ROSA FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 2540 SHUMARD OAK BLVD.
TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399
PHONE ~ 850.413.6018
CSLATON@PSC.STATE.FL.US

From:	David Cohen <david.paul.cohen@gmail.com></david.paul.cohen@gmail.com>
Sent:	Tuesday, May 31, 2022 5:49 PM

Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of To:

Commissioner Passidomo

Docket #20200226-SU **Subject:** 

Dear Commissioners,

First let me thank you for the work you are doing. I know this can be quite a wearisome job. But, as you know, you hold the power to change the lives of many citizens. A great responsibility, indeed.

I am a full-time resident of Don Pedro Island and was one of the many people who took both the opportunity to write to you and to speak on this matter.

Having just had my routine septic pump out last month, I am still convinced that the proposal by EU is not the correct path forward for many reasons, all of which you have already heard.

I am asking that you follow the staff recommendation and deny the application made by EU.

Thank You,

David Cohen 8 Pointe Way Don Pedro Island Mobile: 201-600-1450

From: Ember Harker <ember@launchsnap.com>

Sent:Tuesday, May 31, 2022 5:44 PMTo:Office of Commissioner La RosaSubject:RE. Docket #20200226-SU

Thank you for your continued consideration in regards to the proposed sewer. I am extremely pleased to see the PSC staff carefully reviewed all documentation and feedback and is recommending denial based on a lack of need for service and that the application is not in the public interest. The pinpointed accuracy and clarity of their recommendation is heartening. We are beginning to put in our brand new septic system and while the cost is steep we are opting for extra measures to ensure we are good stewards of the island we feel so lucky to be able to call home. We now look to you to carry out this recommendation and ask that you deny the application.

#### **Ember Harker**

381 Kettle Harbor Drive, Placida FL

rnep nguyen	
From: Sent:	Soosie <soosie71@gmail.com></soosie71@gmail.com>
Sent: To:	Tuesday, May 31, 2022 4:53 PM Records Clerk
Cc:	
CC:	Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Subject:	EU Wastewater Application
To The Clerk of the PSC an	nd Commissioners LaRosa, Clark and Passidomo:
exhaustive research into t	on that I wish to thank the Commissioners and staff of the PSC for their thorough and the application by EU for wastewater service on our bridgeless barrier islands and the resultant same!! I sincerely hope and urge the Commissioners to follow said recommendation.
as our numbers have grow be ever mindful of our env	Don Pedro Island for over 45 years, I am heartened that we, as islanders, have collectively (ever vn) been diligent stewards of our islands. The uniqueness of our location has dictated that we vironment and its preservation. In keeping with that concern, I do not believe there is a need nd that it would be detrimental on many levels.
Therefore, I am once again and deny EU's application	n thanking the staff and asking the Commissioners to follow the recommendation of their staff for wastewater service.
Yours truly,	
Susan Sirmons	
190 Kettle Harbor Drive	
Don Pedro Island	
soosie71@gmail.com	

From: Carol Speyerer <outlook\_A9C8AA6BFF77DF81@outlook.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 31, 2022 4:18 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner La Rosa

**Subject:** Docket#202002226-SU

To whom it may concern, I am a resident that owns at 9274 Little Gasparilla Island. Regarding the new sewer system being imposed upon the residents, I think you should know that the last time that we had our septic tank inspected and pumped Martin Septic made it clear that the roads are not conducive for a septic pumping truck to enter our road in the future due to the overgrowth of the trees and property owners planting on the right of way. We not only have to pay a barge fee but also a premium price for the service. Also, with Eldred's Marina up for sale and the county refusing to put in a barge landing area, another issue will be faced for LGI owners as a septic pumping truck has to be barged over from the mainland.

Thank you for your consideration of denying this proposal.

**Carol Speyerer** 

Sent from Mail for Windows